
 
Summer 2017 

First Holy Communion 2017. 

 Fifteen children from Tirelton NS received their First Holy Communion in 

Toames church on Saturday, 13th May. 

 

West Midlands Theatre Group visited the school on 24th May with their 

production of ‘Wizzard William.’ 

 



 Moo Crew 

Tuesday, 20th June was a red-letter day for the school when third and fourth 

classes went to Dublin to collect their Moo Crew award. This was a national 

competition run by the National Dairy Council to examine the importance and 

relevance of the dairy industry in Ireland. The children, along with their teacher 

Ms. O’Brien, had undertaken various projects to enter the competition. It was 

indeed a joyful occasion when Tirelton were selected along with schools from 

Westmeath and Longford to come to Airfield Farm, Dundrum to be presented 

with their award by Irish Olympian, Derval O’Rourke. It meant a very early start 

and a long day, but the achievement was certainly worth all the effort. The 

money from the Sports Voucher will certainly be put to very good use. 

More photos of the day are on our website.  

 

Thank you to John Wood for cutting the grass in the school grounds during the 

year.  This gives the children access to the field to play games and is very 

much appreciated by all at the school.  



 Farwell to 6th class of 2017! 
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Active Week! 



 
 

School re-opening on  Wednesday, 30th August. 2017. 

Children 
went to 
Cork 
Sports in 
CIT 
grounds on 
Thursday, 
1st June.  
 

Children enjoyed Yoga classes with Irene! 
 


